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Galaxy Development to file revised application to build Price
Chopper
November 24, 2010 - Retail

Galaxy Development has withdrawn its application to build a new supermarket with the Franklin
Planning Board in an effort to redesign some aspects of the development and address some issues
with neighbors. Galaxy Development has been pursuing the construction of a new state of the art
Price Chopper building which will be LEED Certified - meeting a high level of environmental
standards and reducing greenhouse gas emissions. These improvements cause less waste and use
resources more efficiently. Price Chopper has set the standard for green design and construction
that is unmatched in the industry. Galaxy expects to file a revised application with the town early
next year.
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